
 
   

                
   

 
             

 
 

 
 

   
   

 
 

      

 

              
 
 
 

From: David Uncle  
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 6:30 PM
To: Ashley Ransome <a.ransome@welhat.gov.uk>
Cc: FRMConsultations <FRMConsultations@hertfordshire.gov.uk>; Ganesh Gnanamoorthy

>
Subject: RE: 6/2023/2136/COND – Approval of details reserved by condition - Car Park Salisbury Square
Hatfield AL9 5AD
 
Hi Ashley
 
I am yet to hear from the case officers but on the basis that we did not impose condition 9 and the strategy is
in accordance with the wording (in that the drainage strategy does not rely on infiltration) we advise that the
submission meets the condition wording.
 
If the LPA receives any further information in response to the queries from our previous letter, we would be
happy to advise.
 
Best wishes,
 

David Uncle
Senior Flood Risk Officer | Lead Local Flood Authority
Growth and Environment
Hertfordshire County Council   
County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DN Postal Point: CHN101
E:



T: 01992 555839  (Internal: 25839)
Working hours: 08:00 – 16:00 Monday - Friday

                  
Our vision is to create a cleaner, greener and healthier
Hertfordshire, guided by our RISE values

Notice of leave: 18-19 April




